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From: Sam May
To: Lee Ann Luhrs
Subject: FW: Single Machine Hot IN Place Asphalt Recycling
Date: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 12:13:17 PM


 
 


From: Bob Veskerna [mailto:bveskerna@cutlerrepaving.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 12:06 PM
To: Sam May
Subject: Single Machine Hot IN Place Asphalt Recycling
 
Good Morning Mr. May,
 
Cutler Repaving is requesting to renew Bid No. 2014-010  Hot In Place Asphalt for a one year term
as outlined in Article 4.9.  On January 28, 2015 Cutler requested a change in unit price on one item
due to a bidding error made on the orginal bid.  Please reference that email along with this request
for renewal.
 
Thank You,
Bob Veskerna
President



mailto:/O=FIRST ORGANIZATION/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SMAY

mailto:lluhrs@margatefl.com



